
 

Guidelines for Parents/Guardians for using Zoom/Video Call  

 

1. Under no circumstances can pictures or recordings be taken of 

video calls.  

2. Ensure that the school has the correct email address for inviting 

you to join apps and meetings. 

3. The main purpose of a video call is to maintain a social connection 

between the school staff and pupils at this difficult time. 

Encourage pupils to listen and enjoy the experience. 

4. Be aware that when participating in group video calls, you can be 

seen and heard unless you are muted or have disabled your 

camera.  

5. You will automatically enter a waiting room when the code for a 

Zoom call has been entered. Please note that school staff will 

only accept users into video call if you can be identified by the 

display name on your zoom account. 

6. Please ensure that your child is on time for a scheduled video, or 

they may be locked out.  

7. Make sure to familiarize your child with the software in advance. 

For video in particular, show them how to mute/unmute and turn 

the camera on/off. 

8. Participants in the call should be dressed appropriately. 

9. An appropriate background/room should be chosen for the video 

call. 

10. For detailed information on GDPR and Zoom, please visit: 

https://zoom.us/privacy  

 

https://zoom.us/privacy

